
Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

18 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

August 29, 2018 
 

Andy Fiske, Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Present: Alan Greenberg Vice Chairman, Tom Fichtner - BOH Member  
 

Location – Board of Health Office– 18 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 

 

Landfill Update –   No new updates provided. Board will continue to address the needs. 

 

Stormwater Management – Tom attended a meeting on August 21, 2018 at Town Hall, which 

included members of other Town Departments, to discuss the implementation of the Stormwater 

Management Plan (SWMP). This meeting was led by representatives of Tighe & Bond, which is 

the company working with the Town of Mendon to implement our SWMP. Moving forward, this 

Group will be known as the Stormwater Task Force. 

 

The SWMP is required by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA’s) National 

Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) General Permits for Stormwater Discharges 

from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4s) in Massachusetts (Small MS4 

General Permit). The SWMP describes and details the activities & measures that will be 

Implemented by Mendon to meet the terms & conditions of the permit. 

 

The Stormwater Permit has not been updated since 2003 and there are many more requirements 

for municipalities to follow. An NOI (Notice of Intent) will be presented to the Board of 

Selectmen by Tighe & Bond, on behalf of the Stormwater Task Force, on September 17, 2018.  

As of right now, there is no assignment to the Board of Health relating to the NOI. 

 

98 Millville Street – The renter applied for the senior trash discount.  Alan voted to approve the 

discount but the bill will be sent to the property owner.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members 

agree.  Motion carried. 

 

Next meeting will be September 19, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Alan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved December 20, 2018 


